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       I have been riding motorcycles for 58 years. Id like to add my support to this 

important bill. While I would never endorse reckless lane splitting, I consider it a 

prudent safety measure to be able to move up between autos at stop lights. I've 

known a number of people who have been severely injured when they were rear 

ended by an inattentive driver and crushed between vehicles, while waiting behind 

stopped traffic. It is a simple thing to simply be able to utilize the space berween 

stopped vehicles, which shields the motorcyclist from grave, unnecessary danger.  

Thank you for considering this much needed law. 

Andy Knipe  


